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The FAI Head Office is currently working on a possibility to partner with Flarm Technologies, 
a Swiss based company, to provide live tracking on all FAI disciplines. This is directly within 
New Technology EG´s set task. HO is working on a presentation on this matter which it will 
circulate to the EG for input. 
 
I would also like to suggest that the point of contact for the New Technology EG would be 
changed to Mark André, the CIA technical expert. 


